
 

 NEWS 

2024/03/01 

 

Announcement: the Discontinuation of JR-KYUSHU RAIL PASS(FUKUOKA WIDE) 

 

 Thank you for your patronage. 

We have decided to discontinue the sales of JR-KYUSHU RAIL PASS(FUKUOKA WIDE) after March 

31st, 2024. 

 This had to come as a bitter decision when we think about the patronage of many customers who have 

enjoyed the product. We would appreciate your understanding. 

 

For someone looking for the best rail pass for Fukuoka and its vicinity areas, JR-KYUSHU MOBILE 

PASS is recommended. 

 https://www.jrkyushu.co.jp/english/railpass/mobilepass.html 

 

 

 

 

 

 Discontinued Product：JR-KYUSHU RAIL PASS（FUKUOKA WIDE） 

               https://www.jrkyushu.co.jp/english/widepass/info/ 

 

 Last Sales Day：    March 31st (Sunday), 2024 

             *The pass activated for use from April 29th (Monday), 2024 will be the last valid pass. 
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